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December 11, 2015

Certification of C.I.P.A. Compliance

I, Marc David Horowitz, Director of the North Babylon Public Library, hereby certify that as of July 1, 2016, the North Babylon Public Library remains in compliance with the requirements of the Children’s Internet Protection Act, as codified as 47 U.S.C. paragraph 254(h) and (l).

						Sincerely,



						Marc D. Horowitz
